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John Newstreet traveled to and from Orlando City Soccer’s home opener via SunRail.  
SunRail teamed up with Orlando City Soccer to extend it normal hours, ensuring that  
all “City” fans could make it in and out of downtown easily.

Like many others who didn’t want to fight downtown traffic, John drove to the Sand 
Lake Road station and took advantage of the free parking. From there, he took a 10 
minute SunRail ride to the Church Street Station. “It was quick and easy and really fun.  
I recommend others try it,” said Newstreet. “The coolest part was traveling with all of 
the other Orlando City fans on board. It really evoked a hip, urban feel. I’m excited  
for SunRail to open the Osceola County stations next year.”

The partnership was a winning combination – both Orlando City won its home  
opener, and SunRail broke its ridership numbers in March due in part to Orlando  
City Soccer travelers.

SunRail will be able to serve fans for four additional home games that fall on the 
following weekdays: May 31, July 5, July 21 and September 27.  Please see the train 
schedules at SunRail.com to ensure that SunRail is an option for you.

Stay up to date on all SunRail news by following us on Social Media.

DID YOU 
KNOW?
Kingston (Orlando 
City’s mascot) 
was our on-board 
special guest for 
SunRail’s One 
Year Anniversary 
Celebration
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ON TRACK

GET IN TOUCH:
For more information on how you can help your employees commute with SunRail,  
email info@SunRail.com or visit SunRail.com/SunRail-For-Business
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FAST FACTS
SunRail’s Church 
Street Station is only 
a ½ mile walk to 
Orlando City Stadium@RideSunRail /RideSunRail #RideSunRail




